
Ref: HDY

September 2021
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Year 12 Students 

Glenfield Virtual Careers Event 2022 

As part of our MedHedz programme we offer a careers morning aimed at all Year 12 students that have an
interest in medicine and/or social care work. Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland (LLR) work experience
team have put together a Virtual Careers Event with various staff members from Glenfield Hospital.

Last year’s event included:
● Biomedical Scientists
● A Physiotherapist
● A GP
● A Paramedic

Also well as presentations and advisers which spoke about:
● Social care
● Social work
● Occupational therapy
● Reablement services
● Apprenticeships in the NHS

The event will take place on Thursday 10th February between 09:00 – 12:00. The event is classed as a trip
so all students attending will be off timetable for the duration. Students will be expected to attend lessons
4 and 5 as normal. The event is free.

Students will attend the event in school as a group, unless covid restrictions don’t allow this. In this event,
all students will be sent a link to enter the event individually or in small groups. I will be at the event for
safeguarding purposes.

All year 12 students have received a link to a google form via Google classroom and email to express their
interest in this event. The deadline for this is Friday 24th September as there are only 45 student places
available.

If you have any questions or require any further information on the event, please contact me by email:
hdymond@brookvalegroby.com or by phone: 0116 287 9921 Ext. 295.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Hayley Dymond
Campus Careers Advisor
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